
Dear Sirs,

I wish to register my objection to the proposal to build a crematorium on what is now the 
green space, including the wetlands, in Firs Lane.

The loss of this space would be a real blow to our local community, not to mention 
additional traffic adding to pollution.

Please think again - we don't want (or need) another crematorium.

Yours faithfully


